Joomla Production Department,
Q1 2021 review by Marco Dings

Please consult the bi-weekly department reports for details on the ongoing operations
https://volunteers.joomla.org/departments/production.

On a generic (repetitive) note while this report is to be also a reflection of me as DC, there are
littled solo actions, as we succeed by collaborating. Main focus is and will be on facilitating

Ongoing activity to recruit for pending J4 based template Joomla.org template, initial
enthusiasm is high, but almost 100% drop off

Joomla Documentation and updating is extremely important as “life” seems to have happened to
current maintainer(s) and documentation and continuation is proving difficult to allow handover.

Introduction of a united/single Joomla translation program is causing confusion and concern
over control. Wilco has been instrumental in introducing the new “Crowdin enterprise”, reforming
processes and gaining acceptance will be ongoing.
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